
 
Friday 26 November 2021 
 
Dear Families 
 
Re:  Online Safety Meeting with West Yorkshire Police Thursday 2 December at 2pm 
 
As you will be aware, student safety is given the highest priority at Dixons Manningham Primary.  Students are kept 
safest when school and home work closely in partnership. 
 
We would like to invite you into the Academy on Thursday 2 December at 2pm to attend an Online Safety Parents’ 
Meeting with PC Samia Arif from West Yorkshire Police.  She will share with you some of the latest facts and figures 
about the Online risks to children and provide you with solutions and practical tips about how you can best keep 
your child safe Online. 
 
Mr Skelton will also be present at the meeting and he would like to repeat his offer of help to you. If you would like 
help ensuring that the security settings on Online devices that your child uses are set at the right level, Mr Skelton 
will happily show you how to do this. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday.                                                                                  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Kate Hussain 
Deputy Principal 

 


